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TRAFFIC ADVICE: SOUTH ROAD/REGENCY ROAD NIGHT WORKS  
 
The South Road / Regency Road intersection will be closed to through traffic on Friday 
21 January, Saturday 22 January and Sunday 23 January between 8pm and 4am. 
 
During the closure to through traffic, construction crews will upgrade the main feeder power line at 
this intersection. 
 
Throughout these works, there will be no access directly through the intersection, however, access to 
local businesses and properties will be maintained with traffic managers on-site to guide road users. 
 
To avoid delays road users should use an alternative route as well as drive to the conditions and 
observe all safety signage. 
 
Service relocation works will continue along South Road and in the project area generally, through to 
June 2011. 
 
This work is a key element of the preliminary works for the Australian and South Australian 
Governments’ $812 million South Road Superway project –the biggest single investment in a South 
Australian road project and the state's most complex engineering road construction project to date. 
 
The South Road Superway project will: 
 

        deliver a 2.8 kilometre elevated roadway complete with an upgrade to the near five 
kilometre street level length of road from the Port River Expressway to Regency Road 

 
        deliver immediate benefits to freight and commuter traffic with excellent connections to the 

existing road network including a reduction in traffic delays at Grand Junction Road, and 
will be open to traffic in December 2013. 

 
For more information about the project type South Road Superway into a search engine, visit 
www.infrastructure.sa.gov.au or call the project information line 1300 638 789. People can also 
subscribe online to receive project information via SMS, email and Twitter™. 

http://www.infrastructure.sa.gov.au/

